
Tel: 02476402611 

Dear Parents, Carers, Children and Staff, 

Following our inspection on the 19th and 20th September 2022, it is an absolute pleasure to share our OFSTED report with 
you, which is on our school website. We are very pleased that the inspector found Allesley to be:  

We believe the report reflects our school community well, our children, staff, governors, and parents who work tirelessly to 
ensure as well as providing a great education we prepare our children in all areas for life in the world around us.  
  
During the two-day inspection, the senior leadership team, curriculum leaders and governors received more detailed 
feedback from the Ofsted team (beyond the report). They confirmed the judgements that we had already made about 
our school, and it was agreed that the leaders know the school well.   
We are incredibly proud of our school and all the people associated with it and we are all determined to continue keep 
making improvements.  
 
Non uniform day Wednesday 22nd November next Wednesday we are holding a non uniform day and are asking for a 
donation for our upcoming Christmas Fete. We would be grateful if children could either bring in a bottle (this can be 
alcohol or non alcoholic drinks or chocolate for our tombola stall, Chocolate items big or small are appreciated (selection 
boxes, small treat size packets of chocolates, boxes/tins of chocolates, or bars of chocolate all very welcome as we would 
like a range of different size prizes). If you are bringing in alcohol or glass bottles please bring straight to the school 
office. Thank you for your continued support.  

Christmas raffle tickets still on sale! Huge thanks to all the local businesses and parents who have donated these 
amazing prizes. Tickets cost £1 each. Please let the office know if you need anymore tickets, return ticket stubs, payment 
and any unsold tickets by Friday 1st December. The raffle will be drawn on Monday 4th December and winners will be 
contacted that week. Any prizes which aren’t claimed by the end of term will be used for future PTA fundraising 
activities. All money raised will help support school projects, through the PTA. See page 2 for the amazing prizes you could 
win! 

Our Christmas fete will be on Friday 1st December, 3-5.30pm! It's a huge team effort with parents, carers and staff from 
across the school helping to welcome the community and make it fun, festive and memorable for the children. We need 
volunteers to help set up, run stalls and pack up at the end. Children are very welcome to get involved too. Please 
complete our short form to let us know how you can get involved. Any time you can give is massively appreciated https://
forms.gle/iwbqHSrMw2KxxXGu6 
 
Thank you for all your kind donations today for Children in Need we will let you know how much has been raised on next 
weeks newsletter.  
 
Have a great weekend, 
 
 

L Hoey 
Headteacher 
 
 
 
 
 

Newsletter Date: 17/11/2023 

 
Starting week beginning 6th of November and ending 
week beginning 4th December.  
 
Monday Netball – Years 3, 4, 5, 6 – Mrs Freeman  
Tuesday End ball - Years 1 & 2 – Mr Johnson    
Wednesday Girl's Football - Years 3, 4, 5 & 6 – Mr Knight  
Thursday Boy's football - Years 3,4,5,6 – Mr Knight  
Friday Gymnastics - Years 1 & 2 - CP Coaching 
       
         (Missing Friday 1st December - Christmas Faye) 

A school that lives its values on a daily basis: honesty, respect, perseverance, positivity,         
independence and compassion. Staff aspire to ensure that ‘Every child that touches Allesley 
takes away a wonderful experience’. They achieve this aim in this warm, inclusive and        
welcoming school. (Ofsted 2023)  

https://forms.gle/iwbqHSrMw2KxxXGu6
https://forms.gle/iwbqHSrMw2KxxXGu6


 

 

 
 



 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Theo H Year 4       Olivia G Nursery 

Maisie M Nursery   George M Year 4 

Toby C Year 4         Poppy C Year 6 

Isabelle G Year 5     Evan B Rec 

Matilda R Year 2     Jude W Year 1 

Kalam O-P Year 3  

Poppy’s thought of the 
week… 

It does not matter how 
slowly you go, as long as 

you do not stop. 

Year 1 Hansel and Gretel by Traditional tale recommended by Hattie M 

Year 2 The Runaway Pea by Kjartan Poskittand & Alex Willmore  

recommended by Florence F 

Year 3 Beast Quest by Adam Blade recommended by Thomas  

Year 4 Bad Dad by David Walliams recommended by Benson Mc 

Year 5 Worlds Worst Parents 1 by David Walliams recommended by Freya W  

Year 6 Goldfish Boy by Lisa Thompson recommended by Modade  

 

 

Reception, Year 1, Year 3,  Year 
5 & Year 6 are on Thursdays.  

For this term the dates are- 

November 23rd   

 

Year 2 & Year 4  are on Fridays.  

For this term the dates are-  

November 17th & 24th  

Attendance  

Week 6th — 10th November 2023 

Highest  Mrs Forde Year 5 class 100% 
Attendance. 

      Whole school 95.87%! 

Our school percentage is above the 
National average 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

Reception had an amazing time at the play village, there was so much to investigate! We enjoyed being 
shop keepers or the customers at the supermarket and tea shop. Brushing hair and painting nails in 
the salon. Putting out fires and driving the fire engine at the fire station. We also  looked after each 
other at the hospital and doctors and also the animals at the vets! There was a barbecue, ice cream 
van and building site and so much more! The adults said we were really good and were very proud with 
how well we played and behaved! 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Bella-Rosa from Year 4 has had her piano exam 
this week and passed with her examiner saying 
“the tunes were confidently delivered and     
accurate with a good playing posture”. She 
brought in her certificate to show her teacher 
and class. Mrs Hoey was very lucky, as          
Bella-Rosa performed for her the music from 
her exam in our music room. 



Year 1 heard 
the story of 
Diwali and 
learnt how 
children 
around the 
world celebrate 
the festival of 
light. 

In Reception we had 
such a good time at 
'The Play Village' on 
our trip on Monday 
and one of the 
favourite things was 
the hospital, so we 
have changed our role 
play area to a doctors 
and have enjoyed 
creating storylines 
and acting out what 
happens at the 
doctors. Please see 
our photos on page 4. 

This week, 
Year 4 
have been 
using their 
printing 
skills to add 
designs to 
their Tudor 
inspired 
houses.  

This week, Year 3 enjoyed a nature inspired 
yoga session. They made different positions 
to represent how the leaves would fall from 
trees.  

Celebrating our week  

In English, Year 6 verbally 
used generalisers, beliefs 
and explaining vocabulary - 
learning the skills for 
discussion texts. There were 
some strong views about school 
uniform, yet they managed to 
keep a formal, impersonal tone! 

This week in Science, Year 5 have 
reported back on Jane Goodall and 
her work with chimpanzees in 
Tanzania. 

In Nursery we 
are learning 
all about the 
Hindu festival 
of Diwali, we 
have been   
using coloured 
rice and our 
fine motor 
skills to     
create Rangoli 
patterns. 

In Year 2 we have been  
marvellous mathematicians by 
subtracting two 2-digit    
numbers.  


